
October 9, 1977 
Dear Sylvia, 

Enclosed is some material on Hidell which I think will be of special 
interest to you. Any comments would be welcome. (Also, a short memo on 

press reaction to the ABC programs, which weren't anywhere max near as bad 
as what I had expected.) 

I sak stayed in Washington for about a week after the conference, and 
had a very good time; I saw about 50 people during my trip! I wasn't able 
to get back to the Committee on anything substantive, however; they were 
still setting up procedures. | 

There is much I would like to discuss, but I'm swamped and I do want to 
get the enclosed documents to you promptly. It was good seeing you again. 

Sincerely, 

Fou 
PLH


